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Walters Visits Storm-Ravaged Sulphur 
Offers Comprehensive State Support to Sulphur Public Schools 

 
Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters visited Sulphur today to meet with 

Sulphur Public Schools Superintendent Matt Holder, first responders in the area, and to tour 

storm-damaged areas of the city. 

 

“Superintendent Holder is doing an incredible job of rallying his school and community,” said 

Walters. “OSDE is doing everything possible to get resources and personnel to this area to help 

get our families safe and our kids back in school and supported so they can finish the year 

strong.” 

 

Superintendent Walters posted a video of his experience in Sulphur, including footage of some 

damaged areas to his X (formerly Twitter) account here: 

 

https://x.com/RyanWaltersSupt/status/1785050590763999380  
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